
 

Needle Craft Club  
 

Let’s get creative for the festive season!  
 

Needle Craft Club is pleased to announce that it will continue classes for the next term for 

pupils in  Y3 at Farnborough Primary School.  

 

During the next term the children will learn to plan work step by step, how to use a variety of 

stitches, bring in imagination and at last will be proud of achieving the autumn and Christmas 

themed projects. Through small achievable sewing projects the children will learn to use 

fabric, scissors, needles, buttons, pins, thread and much more!  

 

  

I would like to invite boys and girls from Y3 to join the club.  

All you need is a passion for craft.  

 
 

Lessons will run from 6th November till 4th December 
5 sessions (6th Nov, 13th Nov, 20th Nov, 27th Nov, 4th Dec) 

Tuesday, during the lunch break (12:30 - 13:15)  

Total price: £25 (covering material and all sewing tools) 

 

 

To secure a place please send an email to Katerina Strelcova,  

strelcova.katerina@gmail.com, with the details: 

Name of School 

Name of your Child 

Indication of allergies or anything should be known about your child 

Parent(s) Name 

Contact Number 

Type of payment (cash of bank transfer) 

 

You will be contacted to confirm the place for your child and ask to pay in cash or use bank 

transfer to Mrs K Strelcova, account number 77011399, sort code 04-00-04 with ref: Child’s 

surname, first name initial and FPS T2 (for Farnborough Primary School, Term 2). 

 

There will be maximum of 15 pupils. The club will be operated on a first come, first served 

basis and the waiting list will be held and a place offered to a child on it at the time of new 

term class availability.  

 

Please contact Katerina Strelcova at strelcova.katerina@gmail.com should you have any 

queries. 

 

mailto:strelcova.katerina@gmail.com
mailto:strelcova.katerina@gmail.com

